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Dr. Fred Hill and Mrs. Diana Ezell met with principals after the February 15

th
 Board 

Meeting to seek input regarding revising and streamlining the TPSD Comprehensive 

Discipline Matrix.  Following these meetings, Dr. Hill and Mrs. Ezell met with Mrs. 

Stimpson and school administrators.  The end result of these meetings produced the 

attached revised “draft” of the Tupelo Public School District Discipline Matrix.   
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